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    7TH SUNDAY OF EASTER

               May 13, 2018
SATURDAY, MAY 12TH 

      5:00PM All Mothers Living and Deceased
SUNDAY, MAY 13TH   

      8:00AM All Mothers Living and Deceased 
      9:30AM All Mothers Living and Deceased

     11:00AM All Mothers Living and Deceased
MONDAY, MAY 14TH 

      9:00AM Mary Salerno req. by Family
TUESDAY, MAY 15TH

      9:00AM Diane Humphrey req. by Family
WEDNESDAY, MAY 16TH 

      9:00AM Cutrone and Gerentine Families req. by Patty    

                    Cutrone and Richie Gerentine
THURSDAY, MAY 17TH

      9:00AM – Gladys V. Cassidy req. by Family
FRIDAY, MAY 18TH

      9:00AM No Mass
SATURDAY, MAY 29TH 

      5:00PM Julie Sadler req. by Porcelli and Schaffer Families
SUNDAY, MAY 20TH   

      8:00AM People of the Parish
      9:30AM Anna Monti req. by Joanne Beretta

     11:00AM Filomena Ciotti req. by Ilde and Antonio Vitale

PLEASE NOTE:  Weekday Masses with the exception of Holy Days  are held in the Rectory Chapel.

Every First Friday Adoration is held after the 9am Mass until 2pm in the Rectory Chapel.  Why not take a few minutes from your hectic schedules to stop by for a few quiet minutes with Our Lord.  There are some who regularly come for prayer before the Eucharist.  If you would like to sign up for a specific time for Adoration, please call the rectory.
WE ASK YOUR HEALING PRAYERS FOR…
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….. Daniel Grove, Lucille DeMonsi, Donovan Fiore, Frank Caruso and all in our parish who are ill or recuperating from an illness. We also ask your prayers for family members who may be caring for spouses or parents who are elderly and unable to live alone. 
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We warmly welcome all who may be visiting our Church this Easter Season as well as all our parishioners who may have been away for the winter months.  If you are new to our Parish or if you would like to register as a member of our Parish, please either fill out one of the registration cards at the Ushers’ Tables or call the Rectory at 236-4340
A MESSAGE FROM OUR RELIGIOUS ED OFFICE
[image: image4.jpg]



Registration for 2018-2019 continues – register early to insure a place for your child in next year’s program.  Please note that even if  your child is currently attending our program, he or she must be re-registered for next year.
This Saturday our children received First Eucharist during a beautiful Liturgy.  We would like to congratulate all of our children and thank the teachers who have been preparing them for this very special day – Jeanne DeSantis, Jean Keller, and Lisa Kiernan.
Fr. Tom Dicks, our beloved Pastor, was the celebrant at Mass,   assisted by Deacon Vincent Porcelli as well as two visiting Deacons who were present to distribute First Communion to their two grandchildren.
Our gratitude is also extended to members of the Knights of Columbus  - Geoffrey Pesano, Grand Knight, Dane Mannese, Deputy Grand  Knight, Raymond Bianco, Raymond Leduc, Sr. and John Bellacicco - who graciously greeted parents, family members and visitors.
We especially thank Frank Biasini and Nancy Porcelli for their musical talents as they added their gifts to the Liturgy.
And last but certainly not least, we would also like to thank Mary Noonan, our Religious Ed Coordinator, and Anne-Marie Coffey, our Religious Ed Secretary, for all they do during the year for the children in our programs.
A Special Note to our Parents:  Dear Parents:  You have enrolled your children in our religious ed program so they can learn the Catholic Faith that has been passed on to you by your parents.  Each week you diligently brought your children to class and assisted with their learning of the the Catholic faith at home.  This past Saturday, you brought your children, once again, but this time to receive the most Precious Gift of all – Our Lord Jesus Christ.  What a happy and joyful day this was for all of us!!.  Our prayer for you is that you continue to bring your child each week to Mass to receive Our Lord.  
The short time we spend at Mass is such a beautiful way to start our week and to thank our God for His constant, loving care.  We need to continually feed our souls to be nourished, sustained and given the strength to cope with all that comes into our daily lives.  You are the most important person in your children's lives – they look to you for guidance and imitate all that you do.  You are their first and most important teachers and we applaud  you for being their greatest role models.. 
                     MOTHER’S DAY MASS CARDS….

… will be available at the Usher’s tables after the Masses this weekend.  What a beautiful way to honor your Mother, Grandmothers, Aunts, Godmothers by having them remembered at all the Masses offered in our Churches on Mother’s Day. 
TODAY’S GOSPEL MESSAGE

by Rev. William J. Reilly
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“Therefore, it is necessary that one of the men who accompanied us the whole time the Lord Jesus came and went among us, beginning from the baptism of John until the day He was taken up from us, become with us a witness to his resurrection… Then they prayed, ‘You, Lord, who know the hearts of all, show which one of these two you have chosen to take the place in this apostolic ministry from which Judas turned away to go to his own place.’”

As the early church prayed that the Lord direct the choice of the twelfth apostle, they listed the requirements of time, presence, and witness. The word ‘accompanied’ is the image so often used by Pope Francis, as we are accompanied by and walk with Jesus.

Their prayer should be our prayer, for the Lord knows well our hearts. He continues to choose among our parish families people to fill His ministry. He continues to choose others who will be ordained this month to continue the apostolic ministry. May we pray for those to be ordained, ask the Lord to inspire others to follow and do His work, and find us supporting those who have responded to His call. We too need time, presence, and witness.
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NEXT WEEK'S READINGS
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PENTECOST SUNDAY

First Reading: Acts 2:1-11
During the Feast of Pentecost, tongues of fire came to rest on the heads of the disciples and they were filled with the Holy Spirit. Each disciple began speaking in a different language, and were understood by people from many different regions who were amazed at what they had witnessed.

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13
Paul explains that we are all members of one body. We have all been baptized in one Spirit and although numerous, we are one through Christ.

Gospel: John 20:19-23
John describes Jesus’ first visit to the disciples after his resurrection. He gave them the Holy Spirit and the power to forgive other people or hold them responsible for their actions.
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St. Mary's most important fundraiser will be starting this week.  We remind you to bring your usable but unwanted “treasures” to the Parish Hall on Thursday and Friday, May 17th and 18th between the hours of 9AM and 2PM.  We cannot accept the following items:  clothing or shoes (there is a clothing bin just outside in the hall parking lot for those items); computers, rugs, furniture, large appliances, or exercise equipment.
Our Chairwoman of the sale, Jeanne DeSantis, has said if you have any small furniture items, she would be able to accept them – ex.  Rocking chair, small table, etc.  Please call her if in doubt – 236-9052.
PLEASE !!!!!  Do not leave any items outside the church or in the Hall Parking lots.  Be considerate as you usually are.

The sale will begin at 9AM on Saturday, May 19th and continue to 3PM that evening.  Hours for Sunday, May 20th will be from 10AM to 2PM.  Thank you for your help and support with this major fund raiser.  
END BULLETIN
